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Chairman Thompson and Members of the committee,  

I am submitting my proponent testimony for SB254.  I believe all taxpayer funded benefits or assistance 
should be only for legal residents of the state of Kansas and the United States.  Assistance needs to have 
guidelines in place to ensure only the legal residents are receiving benefits.  Benefits of the state should 
go to people who have a rightful claim and not to everyone who has their hands out.  Society has rule of 
law for a reason and a breakdown in following the rule of law has consequences.  In this case, taxpayers 
don’t need to unnecessarily spend money on people who are not eligible.  Those folks need to become 
eligible, then they have every right to claim those benefits.  I urge you to support SB254. 

  

Respectfully,  

Brett Anderson   
Republican Precinct Committeeman  
Sedgwick County 

 


